
Brookside HOA Basketball Hoop Rules 
 
The following regulation applies to all Townhomes and Villas in the Brookside HOA. 
 
Permanent basketball hoops either attached to homes, or erected near the driveways are not 
allowed.  
 
Portable hoops will be allowed as long as they are placed on the concrete driveway but not placed 
on the lawn area. Before the winter months the portable hoops will be removed from the 
driveway so it does not impede the snow removal process and stored either in the garage or can 
be placed in the rear of the home. 
 
Thank you.  


